
Please do not give this person another dime of Mendocino County tax money. She can't even follow her 

own rules for sheltering in place, she is living in Southern California. We should not be giving her our tax 

money, period. There are plenty of local people who can do what she is doing, and live by their own 

rules. It is a joke that she doesn't have to obey the shelter in place rule, don't you think the rest of us 

would love to go see our families as well? If you give her a raise, you are showing you do not care about 

the residents of this county. Get someone in there that actually cares about the place they are making 

decisions about. 


